
Greenfield Fire Department 
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047

Meeting Minutes

October 5, 2020 
18:30 pm

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
P E A Member P E A Member P E A Member
X 1 Chaz Babb, Capt. X 11  David Hall, Chief X 21  David Simmons, Capt.
X 2 Doug Batty, Capt. X 12 Eugene Hennessey, FW X 22    Ariel Temple
X 3 Diane Boilard, DEMD X 13 Mike Hoiriis X 23    Rob Wachenfeld
X 4 Michael Borden, Capt. X 14 Laura Kostenblatt 24
X 5 Tod Bryer X 15 Jeff LaCourse, Dep. 25
X 6 Karen Day, DEMD X 16 Moto Maguire 26  

X 7    Denis Filipetti X 17 Dave Martin, EMD 27

X 8 Aaron Graham X 18 Scott Martin 28  
X 9 Louise Gryval H.R. X 19   Rick McQuade, Chief 29  

X 10  Nate Iverson X 20     Eric Sheldon 30  

 The meeting for September was canceled.

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 18:30

 ATTENDANCE: See above

 NEW APPLICANTS:  Nate Iverson – background check done

 APPARATUS REPORTS: Items mentioned need attention

 13 Rescue 1:  In service –
 13 Rescue 2:  In service – there is an air leak to be fixed
 13 Engine 3:   In service – lightbulb in a clearance light, mirrors need to be replaced
 13 Tanker 1:   In service
 13 Ladder 1:   In service – hydraulic cylinder leaking, some lights need to be fixed
 13 Brush 1:     In service – still needs siren, windows & door handles have to be fixed
 13 Boat 1:       In service – needs lights – being winterized
 13 Boat 2:       In service – needs lights – being winterized
 State Inspection Coming

 TRAINING:
 1 Oct 13th EMS Training – 
 3 Oct 27th EMS Training - 
 2 Oct30th FIRE Training – Hazmat drill – rain date Nov 1st 
 Reminder: EMS cards up in February

 GRANT STATUS:  Have not heard on the 2019 grant. 2020? Not getting answers from Aaron Patt

 FORESTRY: No report

 OLD BUSINESS: 
 The Mass Casualty drill is still on hold. 
 Run totals for the year so far – 214
 Run totals for the month - 19
 Wood - $5044.68 for the year
 Air compressor still needs to be set up.
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 BBQ – 1pm – Oct 11th – donation and thank you from Ray Cilley
 Auxiliary is still talking about the end of year party
 McGurty will be back the 2nd week of October for cleaning
 Run reports have been better but waiting for the State
 Paul Haup Renaud wants someone to help bring over chimney blocks from Hillsborough
 Capt Borden reported that all the tents larger than 20x20 had to come down and the ConVal district bought 

20x20 tents for the schools.

 NEW BUSINESS:
 The Ozone generator has been returned and is up and running
 B&G will be cutting some trees from Oak Park
 Need coverage for Thursday nights. We have some but we are light.
 Chris Borden would like an ID tag list. If anyone needs them, let her know. (Mike Hoiriis gave the names of 

the ones we have and made a list for Chris)
 Thinking about replacing the pumper – NE Fire has a Marion Demo Pumper but it is $529,000 – out of our 

league but it was an opportunity to see what is out there.
 Blood drive on October 30th – there will be a press release in the paper – people need to sign up.
 The air purifier is in. It has a 5 stage filtration system.
 Rob Wachenfeld was awarded his department badge.
 Capt. Batty reminded us that we should be getting an email about re-registering Post 13.
 Everyone should be done with NH protocol 8.0 by Oct 30th.
 On last Tuesdays call – an untimely death, everyone needs to know the protocol. It is treated as a crime scene. 

After the death is pronounced, the ME has total control of the body – do not touch.
 Capt Borden said that when Gersh takes over on the mountain that they will only take children, no adults. All 

group homes need to be inspected. These places will be empty for a while. Gersh will not take over until 
March. CMRC will run for them until then.

 Capt Batty suggested that we get in touch with the Gersh program coordinator so that we know if there are any 
changes in our response.

 DINNER NEXT MONTH: No meeting dinners for now.

 NEXT MEETING: November 2nd

 MEETING ADJOURNED:  19:40

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Day, DEMD


